
 

John S. Howard 
Director FERC Compliance, Hydro 
 
FirstLight Power Resources, Inc. 
99 Millers Falls Road 
Northfield, MA 01360 
Tel.  (413) 659-4489/ Fax (413) 422-5900/ 
E-mail:  john.howard@gdfsuezna.com 

 

September 25, 2014 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 

Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20426 

 

Re:  FirstLight Hydro Generating Company, FERC Project Nos. 2485 and 1889 

2014 Initial Study Report Meeting- Call in Number 

 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

 

FirstLight Hydro Generating Company (FirstLight), licensee of the Turners Falls Hydroelectric Project 

(FERC No. 1889) and Northfield Mountain Pumped Storage Project (FERC No. 2485) filed its 2014 

Initial Study Report with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) on September 15, 2014.  

As noted in that transmittal, FirstLight is holding its Initial Study Report Meetings on September 30 and 

October 1, 2014 at the Northfield Visitor Center.  Agendas for these meetings were filed with FERC on 

August 21, 2014. 

 

For those that cannot attend the meeting in person, FirstLight is offering the following conference call-in 

number: 

 

(866) 552-3899, Passcode 5738733006 

The PowerPoint presentation for these meetings will be posted to the following website 

(http://www.northfieldrelicensing.com) on the morning of September 30, 2014 such that those calling in 

can follow along with the Presentation.     

 
If you have any questions, or need additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John Howard 

  

 

 

http://www.northfieldrelicensing.com/

